

מועצת ארגוני נשים בישראל

COUNCIL OF WOMEN'S ORGANIZATIONS IN ISRAEL

August 23, 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University New York U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Lamm:

Friends have sent me from New York the article from the New York Times of the 9th August, announcing your appointment as the new head of the Yeshiva University.

I was touched to read that you have mentioned the name of my late husband, Professor Ernst David Bergmann, with whom you spent some time in 1948 in Israel. You may not know that Ernst died in April 1975, but it moved me greatly to see that he is remembered by his younger colleagues.

Wishing you all the best in your new important appointment, I remain.

Yours sincerely,

Chan Bergmany
(Mrs. Ernst D. Bergmann)